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ADVISORY

The Securities and Exchange Commission (SEC) has received
information from the public that certain individuals and/or groups of
persons have been representing to the public that NORTH EAST
LUZON FOUNDATION, INC. is still operating as a corporation.

The public is hereby informed that the Certificate of Registration
of NORTH EAST LUZON FOUNDATION, INC. has been REVOKED by
the Securities and Exchange Commission in its Decision dated August
26,2010.

The public is advised to exercise prudence in dealing with any
individuals representing NORTH EAST LUZON FOUNDATION, INC.
and urges anyone who has knowledge or information about any
operation or transaction involving said company to report such activity
immediately to the Commission so that appropriate measures can be
taken.
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